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REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY, INC. 
SPORTING ARMS·AMMUNITION·TARGETS·TRAPS 

Mr. Charles Lester 
120 Juanita Ave. 
Wi I ls Point, TX 75169 

Dear Mr. Lester: 

ILi CN, NEW YCRK 1.3357 
TELEPHONE (315) 895-3200 

November 29, 1993 

Your letter of November 11, 1993 that was addressed to our Wilmington, 
DE faci Ii ty, advising of the alleged accidental firing you experienced 
while closing the bolt assembly on your Model 700, 270 caliber rifle, 
has been forwarded to this office for hand I ing. 

We were indeed sorry to learn of your having a problem of the nature 
you described. 

Generally the type of problem you related results from either improper 
adjustments of the trigger assembly outside our factory, from improper 
maintenance of the rifle or from inadvertent contact with the trigger 
when the safety was in the fire position. 

However, we would very much like to have the opportunity to examine 
your rifle so that we can evaluate the cause of the incident. 

If this is agreeable to you please, at your convenience, return the 
rifle to: 

Remington Arm;. Co., 
Attn: D.J. Sanita, 
14 Hoefler Ave. 

Ilion, NY 13357 

Inc. 
Product Service 
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Please be sure to mark the (2) butt ends of the outside of the package 
"Sanita" to expedite the handling. 

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention, and I look for­
ward to being of service. 

Sincerely, 

Product Service 

DJS: t pp 
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